
We need your input! Seattle Parks and Recreation is expanding A. B. Ernst Park 
located at 719 N 35th Street, next to the Fremont Branch Library. Seattle Parks 
and Recreation is moving forward with development of the parcel north of the 
park that was purchased in 2010.

Please join Seattle Parks and Recreation’s Planner and Site Workshop, landscape 
architects, at the Fremont Sunday Market to provide your ideas about park addition. 
We will have an Open House tent at the market to show design options and hear 
what you like the most about proposed designs. 

This project will expand upon the existing A. B. Ernst Park, provide access for 
people with disabilities and improve safety and other features at the park.  Funding 
for this park improvement is provided by Seattle Park District. 

A. B. ERNST PARK 
NEEDS TO HEAR FROM YOU!

SUNDAY, JUNE 26, 2016
11:00 AM – 1:00 PM 
FREMONT SUNDAY MARKET
3401 EVANSTON AVE N, 98103

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION OR IF YOU NEED AN INTERPRETER 
OR ACCOMMODATIONS FOR THE OPEN HOUSE PLEASE CONTACT:
Karimah Cooper Edwards, Planner II
Seattle Parks and Recreation, 800 Maynard Ave. S, Seattle 98134
206-233-0063 or Karimah.edwards@seattle.gov

www.seattle.gov/parks/projects/a_b_ernst/

Pinterest site hosted by Site Workshop
GOT PINS?

www.pinterest.com/ernstpark2016/

PLEASE TAKE OUR SURVEY!
www.surveymonkey.com/r/ErnstPark


